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Mission Statement Awards 

 

 

Well done to  Ethan Georgeson Class 3 

Well done to  Aaron Eaton Class 8 

 

 

This special award is given to  

children who have demonstrated a clear understanding of our Mission Statement in the 

way they treated others. 

SUMMER TERM WILL NOW END ON 

TUESDAY 25TH JULY  
(The change of date is due to Wednesday 26th July being an INSET day). 



School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 11  

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class  7 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 4 

Class 1 Class 7 97.3 96.4 

Class 2 Class 8 93.7 95.3 

Class 3 Class 9 95.2 95.4 

Class 4 Class 10 99.3 96.9 

Class 5 Class 11 99.7 95 

Class 6 Class 12 88.3 94 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
28th June 

Stay and Play Classes 9 and 11. 
 

29th June 
Stay and Play Classes 10 and 12 

 
5th July 

Pre-school Stay and Read 
 

11th July 
Transition morning– Children visit new 

class and teacher 
 

14th July 
Key Strings performance for children 

 
21st July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Disco 
 

25th July 
END OF SUMMER TERM 

 
Please see our website for further dates. 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

Welcome to our  

New Reception Children 
 

On Thursday, we welcomed our new reception chil-

dren, who do not attend our nursery to come and 

visit our school and meet all the reception staff. This 

was a wonderful chance for all our new children to 

begin to get to know us and for us to begin to get 

to know them.  

 

Dear Children,  

 

It was great to meet you and we cannot wait to get 

to know you better.  

 

Lots of love,  

 

All the staff and  

children. 

Sharing our Faith 
Be Friends 

 
On Monday in assembly, we shared 
the story of the Last Supper and re-
flected about the importance of com-
munion. Communion means coming 

together.  
 

We listened to a message for  
religious leaders from around the 

globe, who have wanted to tell every-
one to come together and be friends 

with each other.  
 

Our advice, they say, is to make 
friends with people from all religions.  

 
In these troubled times, it is a simple 

and powerful message.  
 
 

Let’s be 
friends. 
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